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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE  
 

 

BY MARK DeFLORIA 
 

It’s January and time for our Annual Meeting & Elections.  The Annual Meeting 
is on January 29, 2006 at Dino's Lounge, Rt. 30, Latrobe.  Please see the details 
listed on Page 12 of this Round-Up. 

 

Anyone interested in running for one of the three open Director Positions 
should contact one of the current Director and request that your name be added to 
the ballot.   

 

Guy Davis has agreed to talk about his recent stay in Iraq.  Thank You Guy!  
Hope to see everyone at the January 29th Meeting.   

 

2005 CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 
Bill & Debbie Rusnock with Beverly & John Rusnock 

 
 


